
 

To:  Sandra Montgomery, Charlotte Planning, Design & Development 
via email to smontgomery@ci.charlotte.nc.us   

From: Stuart Hair, Aviation Department Director of Economic & Community Affairs 
Date: March 12, 2019 
Subject: Text Amendment #2018-169 
 
 
 
The Aviation Department supports Text Amendment #2018-169. It is consistent with the 
Airport Area Strategic Development Plan providing compatible moderate to high-
intensity development around the Airport.  

Further, the Transit Oriented Development districts provide flexibility in setting 
conditions for development along a future transit corridor north of the Airport.  
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